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Joint SBCA ERSA Session on Evaluation  

 

 

 

Society for Cost-Benefit Analysis (SBCA) and the European Regional 

Science Association (ERSA) welcome proposals for contributions for 

a special session on evaluation. In the field of regional and territorial 

issues, evaluation techniques are called to take an increasing place 

in policy making. This makes crucial the proper analysis of 

methodological issues at stake. In this context, the proposed session 

will gather scholars and practitioners using various evaluation 

techniques in the areas of interest of Regional Science. The proposed 

presentation can relate to Cost Benefit Analysis or other assessment 

techniques, preferably quantitative. We welcome contributions 

that explore the merits and limits of a single methodology, or the ones 

that take a comparative or transversal view on various techniques. 

This applies for instance to CGE modelling used for policy 

assessment, or other quantitative techniques.  

 

For additional information please contact Jerome Massiani at 

j.massiani@unive.it 
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